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Our Ref: SID 606 LW 

8 March 2022   

 

Dear Customer,  

 

A1 Darrington Interchange Waterproofing – essential maintenance - UPDATE  

We are contacting you again to provide you with an update on essential maintenance work 

taking place at Darrington Interchange on the A1.  

Due to recent storms work planned for February, did not go ahead. We now have new dates 

when we plan to complete the work.  

A-one+ working on behalf of National Highways (formerly Highways England) is carrying out 

essential maintenance work on the A1 Darrington Interchange bridge. Our work will ensure 

the carriageway and bridge joints are well maintained and protected from the weather; this 

reduces the need for future roadworks in the area.   

What’s happening and when? 

 

We are renewing the waterproofing and expansion joints, road surface and markings on the 

bridge at Darrington Interchange.   

 

This work is essential; we must complete it to ensure that this section of the A1 is reliable 

and safe to use for customers while reducing the need for unplanned road closures in the 

future.  

 

We will close the A1 for a weekend and midweek overnight on: - 

 

• Southbound – From 9pm Friday 18 March to 6am Monday 21 March  

• Southbound – From 9pm to 6am, Wednesday 23 and Thursday 24 March 

The work is weather dependent; should there be any further delay due to adverse weather 

conditions we will update customers via the National Highways website and social media.  

 



 

Closures and Diversions  

 

During all the closures a fully signed diversion will be in place, and this has been agreed in 

advance with the police and local authority. We are working with partners to reduce 

motorway traffic on the local network by providing advanced warnings on the M1, M62 and 

A1M across the region.  

All traffic 

• For the Southbound closure HGV/Motorway traffic travelling south will be diverted 
off the A1M at Junction 32a near Ferrybridge onto the M62 and M18.  
 

Additional information and how to contact us 

 

Some of the equipment we use will be noisy and we realise the closures will result in 

longer journeys. We apologise in advance for the inconvenience this will cause.  

 

If you would like to discuss any aspect of this scheme, or need further information, please 

contact Highways England 0300 123 5000 or email info@highwaysengland.co.uk. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Hazel Birdsall  

Communications Manager  

Aone+ Integrated Highway Services.  


